
Mr Nicholson thanks the  
Library Assistants 

 

On Friday 7th June Mr Nicholson took the opportunity to come to the library and thank our team of 
Student Library Assistants for the amazing contribu�on they are making to the running of the school 
library. 

To get the students together was quite a feat as they normally work on separate days and it was 
par�cularly amazing to see them all together. 

 

In the words of Joseph, Year 8: 

He ‘came to visit the library and thanked us for all our hard work. As a library assistant we help to run 
the library and keep it up to date. We repair books, sort out the shelves and arrange them into the 
right order, we also help other people to borrow or return books, just to name a few. If you want to 
join the team, just come along and ask. ‘ 

Our library assistants range from year 7 right up to year 11, plus we have some sixth form helpers.  
Some of them remain assistants for their whole �me at the school.   

They start by comple�ng an applica�on form, and they have a short interview.  If they are successful, 
they follow a training programme with Bronze, Silver and Gold levels of skills. 



They most definitely are an intrinsic part of the running of the library and help to make it the very 
special place that it is. 

 

 


